
 

 

Annex “A” 

04 January 2022 

 

CERTIFICATION 
 
 
This is to certify that BCDA has not received any subsidy and/or equity from the National 
Government under the Priority Development Assistance Fund and Disbursement Acceleration 
Program for the period January to December 2021.  
 
 
 
NENA D. RADOC 
SVP and Chief Financial Officer 
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